
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 30 September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Weekly Awards 
My ‘Headteacher Award stamps’ this week have gone to all the students 
involved in our school production of ‘Red’. The show was amazing! 
Thanks to everyone who came and supported them and to everyone 
who helped out behind the scenes. #proudheadteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visitng Band Performance 
Many thanks to Dan Maddison, one of our talented ex-students, and his band 'YouVee' for 
entertaining our students today. There were lots of great questions for the musicians and 
everyone was inspired by the spectacular performance. 
 

 
Year 7 Form Tutor evening 
Thursday 6th October is an opportunity for parents and carers of Year 7 to speak to their form tutors and find 
out how their child has settled in. If you have any problems setting up an appointment, please get in touch 
and we will help. 
 
Open Morning Reminder 
Our annual ‘open morning’ takes place this weekend on Saturday 1st October between 10am and 1pm. 
We can’t wait to show everyone our fantastic school. 
 
Macmillan Cake Sale 
Well done to our ‘Steps 2 Success’ student group who organised and 
ran our bake sale today to raise money for Macmillan cancer support.  
 
Everyday we see our students exemplify our core virtues in their 
actions. 
  
‘We rise by lifting others’ Robert Ingersoll 
 
Have a inspiring weekend everyone, 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                                          
Headteacher 
 


